FROM: MR. DAIGER'S OFFICE

TO: —_ Mr, Eccles

July 15, 1937

Apropos of the subject of the
White House meeting on Tuesday, I think
that you will be interested in reading
the enclosed clipping from the New York
Times of July 11.

Mr. Broderick knows Mr. Aron
and sent him to see me several months
ago. I subsequently met him in New York
at a luncheon meeting with Mr. Charles A.
Miller.

About a week or ten days ago
Mr. Aron was down here to see me again.
He is at the present time building some
350 houses in two suburban subdivision
operations in New York.

J. M.
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This article is protected by copyright and has been removed.

The citation for the original is:

New York Times, “Suburbs Favored for Model Homes,” July 11, 1937.

Digitized for FRASER
http://fraser.stlouisfed.org/
Federal Reserve Bank of St. Louis





